
 

The TCJIUG Annual Conference was held April 18th-22nd, 2016 at the Tremont House—Wyndham 

Grand Hotel in Galveston, TX.  Despite being a new location/hotel and the weather delaying some 

arrivals the conference was a success.   

The numbers: 

  72 attendees from 44 different agencies attended. 

  23 different speakers and 2 vendors were present. 

  23 different topics were presented. 

During the conference, we hope you learned a few things to take back to your agency.    

Also at the conference, elections were held and you’ll notice some changes on the executive panel.  

Lindsey Hirecheta from Lubbock County was elected Secretary/Treasurer leaving a vacancy at 

Board Position 1.   Sheila Powell from Plano was elected to fill that position. 

Lots and lots of photos were taken at the conference and they have all been posted to our Face-

book page at:  https://www.facebook.com/TCJIUG 

Presentations from presenters are filtering in slowly, we will post all of them that we get onto our 

website in the Conference section.  If you presented and don’t see your presentation, send it to us 

at webmaster@tcjiug.com 

At the conference several working groups were also established.  See the article later in this 

newsletter for more information or to volunteer for one! 
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TCJIUG NEEDS YOU 

(for working groups) 

 

 

The following working groups were established at the 2016 Conference.  If you want addition-

al information or can help out, contact the committee chair listed.  Note that the first four 

listed are for assistance with the 2017 conference.   The other two working groups are stand-

ing committees for the organization. 

Conference Site 2017 - Mike Shannon  mjstexas@aol.com 

Training 2017    - Jason Elliot   Jelliott@bcc911.com 

Social 2017  - DeDe Romero   Diamantina.romero@medinacountytexas.org 

Vendors 2017  - Jamie Moore    jamie.moore@medinacountytexas.org 

Integrated Justice - Mike Bell  mike.bell@tdcj.texas.gov 

Publications  - Steve Ryckman stevenry@plano.gov 

Page 2 

TCJIUG Email Addresses  -  General Inquiries: information@tcjiug.com                     Website Questions/Corrections: webmaster@tcjiug.com 

Did you know? 

Past editions of our news-

letters as well as other useful 

information is on the TCJIUG 

website at: 

http://www.tcjiug.com 

The TCJIUG Executive Panel 

Current Officers: 

President  -  Pam Pierce  

Vice President  -  Windy Kraus 

Secretary/Treasurer  -  Lindsey Hiracheta 

Board Members: 

Position 1  -  Sheila Powell 

Position 2  -  Jose Salazar 

Position 3  -  Diamantina (Dede) Romero 

mailto:mjstexas@aol.com
mailto:Jelliott@bcc911.com
mailto:Diamantina.romero@medinacountytexas.org
mailto:jamie.moore@medinacountytexas.org
mailto:Diamantina.romero@medinacountytexas.org
mailto:stevenry@plano.gov


On October 1st, 2015, the Consulate General of Mexico in Denver and the Consular Network, within the United States, has implemented a new 

application, a new issuance process, and a new format for Mexican passports. The new passport complies with international regulations signed 

between the Government of Mexico and the International Civil Aviation Organization (ICAO).  

The new passports includes heightened security features to insure that air travel is safer and more efficient. The new passports have been created 

with the top most technology available to improve its security and reliability for the benefit of our nationals, as well as serving as identification in any 

legal procedure.  

The new graphic design incorporates several features using state of the art software to create patterns such as guilloché, complex designs and 

linear images.  
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New Passport Format for Mexicans Abroad 

The current green and gold passport book stamped with Mexico’s coat of arms contains 32 pages to represent each State of Mexico.  Page two of 

the current passport book and the data page, contains the bearer’s information including a digitized photo, digitized signature, passport number, 

mechanical reasing and a ghost image. 

The data descriptors (e.g. Appilidos/Surname/Nom) are in Spanish, English and French.  The pages of the current passport have random fluores-

cent fibers that appear under UV light.  The design on the second and third page of the old passport contain a microtext of the word “MEXICO”, 

holograms, a bar code, and the passport number is printed at the top of every page. 

The old versions of the passport will remain valid until its expiration date.  At the time of renewal a new passport will be issued, along with 1, 3, 6, 

or 10 year option format.   

If you have any questions or if your agency would like a presentation, please do not hesitate to contact the Protection Department, Counsul Gen-

eral of Mexico, 5350 Leetsdale Drive, Suite 100, Denver, CO. 80246.  Tel (303) 331-1110 ext 140  or gconcha@sre.gob.mx 



TCJIUG 

PO Box 684096 

Austin, TX 78768-4096 

TCJIUG is a statewide organization of law 

enforcement, communications and 

information systems personnel working to 

improve the criminal justice system 

throughout the state, to improve working 

relationships and to promote the education 

of its membership. 

You might also be interested in…… 

 

LERM CONFERENCE 2016 August 8-10  

Law Enforcement Records Management Conference  

August 8-10, 2016  

InterContinental Hotel New Orleans 

  

Sample Sessions:  

 

STRAIGHTFORWARD WORKFLOWS USING RMS 

DOCUMENT IMAGING: What, When, How to Scan 

SOLVING CRIMES WITH YOUR RMS 

SOCIAL MEDIA RECORDS IN LAW ENFORCEMENT 

RECORDS MANAGEMENT IN LAW  ENFORCEMENT: The 4 Pillars of Success 

BODY-WORN CAMERA RECORDS: What Do You Have To Do? 

UCR IS ON THE WAY OUT: What You Need To Do To Prepare 

 PUBLIC RECORDS REQUESTS vs. DISCOVERY: Understanding the Process 

  

http://policerecordsmanagement.com/conference/ 

  

What is TCJIUG? 
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Newsletter by: 

Steve Ryckman 

webmaster@tcjiug.com 

Does your agency have items we could 

use for door prizes? 

Like getting door prizes?   We do too!   If your agen-

cy has items that could be door prizes for our con-

ference next year, please let us know.  We are al-

ways looking for new items for our conference!   

Even if they are small items, we can group them 

together to create a gift basket.    

Contact DeDe Romero if you can assist with this! 

http://policerecordsmanagement.com/conference/

